From: Clare Evans

Sent: 04 March 2024 18:31

To: Licensing

Subject: Application ref - 057749 - Variation of premises licences.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Whom it may concern,

| would like to email
In regards to the proposed variation of the premises license held at Sandy Cove Hotel .

Myself and my wife got married there in July 2018 , the new wedding venue had just been completed
and we were the 2nd wedding in the new venue, we were clearly a little anxious whether it would be
ready for our big day but we were reassured through the entire process. Dawn and her team kept us
up to date with all progress being made on the development to ease our concerns and our wedding
day was absolutely faultless. The staff were friendly, and professional and made the whole
experience run incredibly smoothly. They were able to cater for all our specific needs and had no
issues.

We have returned for every anniversary and Dawn and the team have treated us exactly the same, a
warm welcome and beautiful service throughout our stay.

Numerous times we have actually visited or stayed at Sandy Cove whilst there has been a wedding
on and we would not have known until we saw or spoke to the wedding party the morning after. The
music is not loud and is very modest where it does not impose and it is always in keeping with the
local setting. | think allowing music and alcohol outside would add another dimension to the
weddings offered at Sandy Cove. We are already thinking about renewing our vows at 10 years back
at Sandy Cove and having this option would be wonderful especially in the warmer months.

| hope the variations are permitted and | look forward to attending Sandy cove again very soon for
our 6 year wedding anniversary and meeting many other people who have married there throughout
the years or who planning on getting married at this very special venue in the future.

Your faithfully
Mrs and Mrs Clare and Sue Jaep-Evans

. Bazeley Road
Matson

Gloucester
GL46JF
I

Sandy Cove Hotel
Berrynarbor
lIfracombe
EX349SR

Sent from my iPhone



